
Dear sir/madam
I am local key worker resident who works as health care staff in Enfield.

I am in favour of new plan to build affordable homes. What we do not want is extra burden on council for more 
and more homeless and wealth devide in the borough.
The new plan will reduce renting for those who will otherwise remain rented whole life and never be able to 
buy or own home in London.

We also do not want local people to leave the town and offer there skills elsewhere just because of Unable to 
buy or own home otherwise.

Green belt will disappoint few but make happy more residents.

Best wishes for new home owners


